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TO:  Greenheck Representatives 

FROM:  Matt Spink 
  Managing Director, Mechanical Rep Sales 

DATE:  April 8, 2021 

SUBJECT: New Video Emphasizes Greenheck’s  
Commitment to Indoor Air Quality 

 
 
Air quality in the buildings where we live, work and play is more important than ever.  
 
We are excited to share our newest video emphasizing Greenheck’s on-going commitment to healthy, 
safe, comfortable spaces. This video highlights our rich history, expertise, strong values, a culture 
dedicated to innovation and understanding the needs of our customers. These attributes, along with you, 
our valued rep partners, are why Greenheck continues to lead the industry. 
 
Please share this video with your customers and show how you and Greenheck build value in air every 
day. 
 

 

https://youtu.be/oN4ExB80Z0Y
https://youtu.be/oN4ExB80Z0Y

